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Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: July 14, 2022

Subject: State of Georgia Drinking Water Lab Testing

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends the City Council approve the authorization for State of
Georgia drinking water laboratory testing for 2022/2023. These services
allow for the utility department to have monthly water samples tested.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:

The City Utility Department is required by our Drinking Water Permit to
perform a yearly analysis to allow us to meet regulatory compliance.
This is a budgeted item totaling $10,640.00.

BACKGROUND:

The city uses the State of Georgia laboratory to conduct our required
testing for our water distribution system to stay in compliance with our
drinking water permit.



